




 

 



 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 



 



 

 
 



 

 
 













 











 

       Parish Pilgrimage to Holy Land  
      7th-15th September 2023  

 

Photo taken in Jerusalem on 14th September 2023 





 



Printed locally by Mochua Print & Design, www.mochuaprint.ie 

October Collection for the Priests of the Parish 
Envelopes for the October Collection for the priests of the 

parish are in the Development  Boxes or in the Church                 
porches. Thank you for your support. 




